

June 2, 2015

Alandren Etlantus, P.E.
Bohannan Huston Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87107


Re:	LOMR-F Del Webb lots 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-14-15 and 5-14-15 (H09D017)

Dear Ms. Etlantus,

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-14-15 the LOMR-F is approved to be sent to FEMA.  The MT-1 has been signed and sent electronically.
	
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.
					
				Sincerely,

							
				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality and 
				Local Floodplain Administrator
				Planning Dept.



C:	e-mail 
